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OTTO Product Change Notification 

 
 
CHANGE NOTIFICATION #:   4152016  
ISSUE DATE:     April 15, 2016 
PRODUCT(S) AFFECTED:   TE Toggle Series Product 
EFFECTIVE DATE:    On or about 5/1/2016 
 
 
Dear Valued OTTO Customer:  
 
The purpose of this notification is to inform you of a pending change to the TE series 
toggle switch. Please review this information in detail. Should you have any questions 
or require any additional information please contact your OTTO Regional Sales 
Manager or call us at (847) 428-7171 or email us at info@ottoexcellence.com.  
 
 
Description of Change: 
 
The TE series toggle design has been changed. This toggle bushing has been changed 
from a two piece design to a one piece design to improve strength. The bat handle is 
now pinned to the bushing, increasing push/pull force and manufacturability is 
improved. The toggle switch’s physical appearance is different. However, the envelop 
dimensions are within the MIL spec requirements. The electrical ratings and cycle life 
specifications remain unchanged. 
 
 
Impact on OTTO Customers: 
 
None.  
 
 
 
Validation Testing Performed: 
 
 
The TE Product Series was fully tested and qualified by OTTO to the MIL specification 
(MS90310 or MS90311 or MS24655 or MS24656). 
 
 
Effective Date: 
 
The new design will begin shipping on or about 5/1/2016. 


